
Ellendale Elementary Third Annual 
Pub Night 

Save the date! 🗓  Join us on Saturday, April 28th 
at Jolly Mac’s Pub for a fun night out! There will 
be a 50/50 draw and a silent auction with prizes 
worth over $2000! Your $15 ticket includes your 
choice of a beef or chicken burger, two salads 
and a beverage. Friends and family welcome! 
Please watch for ticket order forms coming soon.  

Important 
Dates 

Pizza Hut Hot Lunch 
Friday, April 27th  

Ellendale Elementary 
Bottle Drive!  Saturday, 

May 26th  

Welcome to 
Kindergarten 

Wednesday, April 18th 
1:00-2:00pm at the 

school
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Ellendale Elementary PAC  
If you haven't been to a PAC meeting and are still 
unsure what exactly it all means, it's not too late 
to check out a meeting. Did you know that by 
being a parent or guardian of a child attending 
Ellendale Elementary, you are already a member 
of the PAC? By coming to the PAC meetings you 
will be part of various discussions ranging from 

your child's education to upcoming fundraisers. PAC members votes are essential when it 
comes to allocating or spending funds raised.  

As some of you may know, the Ellendale PAC recently held their annual elections. Terms 
start in September and are held for one school year. The PAC Executive is made up of six 
positions; Chairperson, Vice Chairperson, Secretary, Treasurer, Fundraising Coordinator 
and DPAC Representative.  So what's the difference between a PAC member and a PAC 
Executive? Executive members are parents who have chosen to hold an official position 
within the PAC. These are all volunteer positions. The elections were as follows: 

Chairperson:    Danielle Gionet  

Vice Chairperson:   Amy Schilling-Dreyer 

Secretary:     Lauren Di Iorio  

Treasurer:     VACANT 

Fundraising Coordinator:  VACANT 

DPAC Rep:     Trina Bonneux  

The treasurer and fundraising coordinator are vital positions for our PAC. Without a 
treasurer, we will be unable to properly apply for community gaming grants that could 
greatly benefit our school. With the fundraising coordinator position vacant, we will not be 
able to hold our bigger fundraisers like Funky Monkey Night, our amazing Winter Market 
or Pub Night. If you are interested in either of these positions or are just curious about the 
PAC, please don't hesitate to check out the next meeting on May 2 at 6:00pm. Remember, 
childminding is available. See you there! 


